
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE January 17, 2024 

Contact: Mike Fritche, Superior Excavating  

248-866-6109 

GCRC Website: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Watermain Extension Project continues 
 
Fenton Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Drain Commission will continue work on its Southern Lakes Watermain 

Extension (Phase III) on Monday, January 22.  

Beginning Monday, parts of Ripley Rd., Rolston Rd., and Lahring Rd. will be under a flagging 

operation. Two-way traffic will be maintained. The roads are expected to reopen to normal traffic 

in the spring, weather-permitting.  

If you have questions, please contact Mike Fritche with Superior Excavating at 248-866-6109. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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